
OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Penn  Hills  School
District, Pittsburgh, PA 15235
is requesting sealed Request
for  Proposals  (RFPs)
for:   Commercial
Dishwasher  machine  and
installation
Penn Hills School District (“the
District”)  is  requesting
proposals for the removal of
the  existing  dishwasher,  all
appropriate connections, and
install of new dishwasher with
training  to  follow.   RFPs  are
available and may be obtained
from  the  District’s
Administrative Offices at 260
Aster  Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15235   Mandatory  Pre-Bid
meeting will take place on
October 26,  2023,  at  2:00
p.m. at Linton Middle School
260 Aster St.,  Pittsburgh, PA
15235   Proposals  must  be
received  no  later  than
November 2 by 2:00 pm at the
Administrative  Offices,  260
Aster  Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15235  The  Board  of  School
Directors reserves the right to
reject any or all proposals.

Brandon Chabola
Director of Plant Services
Penn Hills School District

Board of School Directors


